
 

  
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

GREATER ORLANDO AVIATION AUTHORITY 

Orlando International Airport 
Construction Department Upcoming Construction Projects 

(Posted June 2023)

The Greater Orlando Aviation Authority (GOAA) has an ongoing construction program and will be advertising 
for bids on various construction projects. This program includes both building construction and civil work at 
Orlando International Airport and Orlando Executive Airport. 

For federally funded construction projects, GOAA has adopted the Disadvantaged Business Enterprise 
(DBE) policy. For non-federally funded construction projects, GOAA has adopted the Minority and Women 
Business Enterprise (MWBE) Policy, the Local Developing Business Enterprises (LDB) Policy, and the 
Veteran Business Enterprise (VBE) Policy.  Participation goals will be established by GOAA on a project-by-
project basis. 

The below listed projects are scheduled to be advertised and/or bid during the next three months. 

This information is updated monthly and is available at www.OrlandoAirports.net (see Construction).
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ORLANDO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT (MCO) 

TERMINAL C COMPLEX 
The Aviation Authority has embarked on a multi-year Capital Improvement Program for the construction of 
the Terminal C Complex at the Orlando International Airport.  Construction of the Terminal C Landside and 
Airside Terminal Facilities is underway with a Phase 1/Phase 1 Expansion completion date of 2025. 

Currently, there are no projects scheduled to be publicly advertised or bid during the next three months.

TERMINALS A AND B COMPLEX 
Currently, there are no projects scheduled to be publicly advertised or bid during the next three months.

ORLANDO EXECUTIVE AIRPORT (ORL) 
Currently, there are no projects scheduled to be publicly advertised or bid during the next three months.

http:www.OrlandoAirports.net



